
 

MINUTES  

Planning Commission Meeting: July 22, 2024 
 

Application: 
 
FP24-0018: Request for approval of a final plat for Boulder Creek 

C Store, containing one (1) lot on approximately 1.94 
acres, located southwest of W. 167th Street and S. 
Mur Len Road. 

 

 
A motion to approve FP24-0018 was made by Commissioner Breen and seconded by 
Commissioner Terrones. The motion passed with a vote of 8 to 0 with no stipulations. 
 
 
 
 
 


